
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 

Dear Parents and Carers 
We have had a really busy week in school which has seen our Year Six children return to Truro Leisure Centre for 

some intensive swimming lessons. The children have done really well within these sessions and all children who 

attended were able to swim 25 metres or more. This is a fantastic achievement and we are thrilled to be able to 

return to this important life skill at Devoran School.  

Our Year One children have created a lovely minibeast exhibition that has been on display on our gates for 

everyone to enjoy. We are so proud of their writing – well done Year One!  

We really enjoyed seeing the children enjoy the designs for our playground markings on Thursday. We are 

thinking of creative ways of making the trail into school a little bit more exciting for the children and Mrs Evans, 

Mrs Morris and Mrs Tippett are in the process of liaising with the designers to create a more permanent feature. 

Watch this space! 

After half term, you may notice that our Foundation Stage children will start walking into school using the gates 

that lead up to classrooms. At this stage in order to support our youngest children with this transition, we will 

also be inviting the Foundation Stage parents to walk in with them, but we ask that all other parents continue 

with the drop off / collection as it currently is. We really hope that by September at the latest, we will be able to 

welcome all parents back up the path to the classrooms should they wish to.   

We hope you all have a lovely weekend and a fabulous half term. We look forward to welcoming our children 
back into school on Monday 7 June. 
Best wishes  
Miss Lock 
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Year Five Enterprise Project 
You still have chance to log on to ‘Lets Localise’ and put in your orders for our Year Five items. Our Year Five children 
have been working hard over the past half term to raise money for the Greenpower Goblin Racing Project. You can 
take a look at their ideas and perhaps even pre-order your item here: 
https://www.letslocalise.co.uk/school-shop-details-view?eventId=10050 
 

  Enrichment Programme 
Thank you to everyone who has completed our enrichment programme survey. We will be in touch after 
half term, but in the meantime, if anyone else would like to share their thoughts, ideas or even time, please 
fill in this short survey. 
 

  

Food Hub 
We will not be taking food orders for over the half term break or for the first week back. The food hub at Bosvigo 
School is, however, open from 08:45-10am on Friday 4 June if anyone would like to go and collect food in person.  
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